
 
Health and Wellbeing Group Update 
 
Vaccinations for our area go on apace at Tidworth Leisure Centre, being run by the 
Castle Practice who are doing an excellent job.  The practice continue to offer 
medical appointments for residents (face-to-face where appropriate, with full COVID-
Safe measures in place) being managed by their twice-daily triage system. 

 
In Ludgershall, the pharmacy has been granted permission to do the vaccine jabs 
and they will be conducting vaccination sessions in the Memorial Hall, making things 
even more convenient for Ludgershall residents 
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